CAPE FEAR BALLROOM MEMBERSHIP MEETING

May 9, 2009

The meeting was called to order by President Gene Reynolds.  He informed the membership of the financial problems the Club was having and went over the ballot detailing the proposed  changes the Board of Directors were considering.  He asked all members to vote, then the ballots were collected, and Janet King and Drew Ziegler counted the votes.  Items one through three were approved.  Item four voted for three dinner dances in 2010 and beyond.  Item five was approved to take one month off in the summer.  It will be decided at a later date which month June/July the Club takes off.  Also at a later date the Board of Directors will decide the dates for our three dinner dances.  

The meeting was adjourned.

Ann Bailey, Secretary
